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TRAFFIC ADVISORY: Magazine Street and Louisiana Avenue Intersection 

Reopens to Traffic 
 

New Orleans - Contractors working for the U. S. Army Corps of Engineers and Sewerage & 
Water Board completed roadway construction on the downtown side of Magazine Street and 
Louisiana Avenue as part of the Southeast Louisiana Urban Flood Control Program (SELA) 
project on Louisiana Avenue. The intersection, which was closed to allow crews to restore the 
roadway following installation of a major underground box culvert, reopened at 9 a.m. on 
Sunday, Jan. 21.  
 
Roadway restoration on the uptown side of Louisiana Avenue and Magazine Street, which will 
also require a 30-day closure, is scheduled to begin this summer.  
 
Residents and business owners can be added to the SELA Louisiana project contact list by 
calling (877)427-0345. 
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We appreciate the patience of residents and business owners inconvenienced by this critical 
work to improve our drainage system. 
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